MINUTES MAY 24, 2018



DISCUSSION | New Business

The new Staff Senate members were welcomed. The members that were at the end of their term were dismissed
with well wishes.

There will be a meeting June 5" with Dr. Bruno to discuss the recent survey results as well as the Resolution.
There are 2 positions available for officers within Staff Senate. Senator Rhodes nominated Senator Hopko for
Secretary and she accepted. Senator Chandler appointed Senator Rhodes as Parliamentarian.

We discussed the possibility of creating a critical leave pool for unclassified employees that will resemble the one
for classified staff.

We discussed meeting throughout the summer. The potential dates for that are June 18" and July 30™.

The first Fall meeting will be August 29" @ 10 am. We will set dates for the rest of the term at that time.

A representative from SGA will start attending each meeting in August to discuss any student issues.

DISCUSSION | Closing

There being no further business, Senator Mclntyre made a motion to adjourn. Senator Hemphill seconded. The
meeting was adjourned.



